Do you want to make a difference to where you live?

The Whitemill Environment Fund can provide grants for local groups
wishing to make improvements in their community that will have an
environmental and educational benefit.

We are looking for residents of Coldham and Friday Bridge to become
members of the committee. The role will involve promoting the fund,
encouraging residents to apply and judging applications that are
received throughout the year from community organisations.

This would be a great opportunity for you if you would like to:

Play a part in improving where you live

Expand your skills info something new

Increase others awareness about environmental work
Gain experience for work

Being a committee member will allow you to enable environmental
work in your area and help local groups gain access to financial
assistance.

You will need to be available for weekday afternoon meetings 2-3
times a year. Meetings are usually held at Fenland District Council
offices in March but are being held virtually during the coronavirus
pandemic. Due to the nature of the committee, representatives are
volunteers and as such are unpaid.

If you are interested in becoming a committee member and you are
over 18 please contact Rebecca Robinett on 01354 602134 or
rrobinett@fenland.gov.uk

Fenland
‘};k“ CAMBRIDGESHIRE

Whitemill Environment Fund Fenland DislfiehGsungil




